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BY EMAIL AND FEDEX 
 
Office of the Los Angeles City Clerk  
200 N Spring St., Room 395  
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org  

 

 
Re: Withdrawal of Appeals for Olympic Tower L.A. Project, 813–815 West Olympic 

Boulevard and 947–951 South Figueroa Street (Case Nos. CPC-2015-4557-MCUP-
CUX-TDR-SPR-DD, VTT-73966-CN-1A, ENV-2015-4558-EIR) (the “Project”) 

 

To the Office of the City Clerk: 

This firm represents LA Fig Property Owner, LLC and Capital Hall Partners, LLC (collectively, 
“Capital Hall”). Capital Hall hereby withdraws its appeals, dated October 25, 2019 and June 9, 
2020, of the referenced Project and its entitlements. Capital Hall’s objections have been 
resolved and it now supports the Project and its entitlements.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alexander L. Merritt 
for SHEPPARD, MULLIN, RICHTER & HAMPTON LLP 

cc.  Sergio Ibarra (sergio.ibarra@lacity.org) (by email only) 
 Emma Howard (emma.howard@lacity.org) (by email only) 
 Ed Casey (Ed.Casey@alston.com) (by email only) 


